
 Do you know  
a woman who  
deserves to be  
recognized?

“March is Women’s History 
Month. Help us recognize 
the women who make a 
difference in our community 
by nominating them to be 
Women of Distinction.”

–Assemblymember Al Stirpe



Dear Neighbor,

March is Women’s History Month. In an effort to honor the 

many women who work tirelessly to better our community,  

I am hosting a Women of Distinction Awards Ceremony. 

Nominations will be reviewed by a selection committee. 

Notable women in the fields of business, community affairs, 

education, government and health care, among others, will 

be considered. All nominees must reside within the 127th 

Assembly District.

To nominate a woman who has made a difference in your life 

or the lives of others, please submit the enclosed form no later 

than Fri., March 15. To fill out a form online, please visit the 

“Important Links” tab on my website or go to tinyurl.com/

womenofdistinction2013.

Please join me in showing our gratitude to these remarkable 

women at my 2013 Women of Distinction Awards Ceremony 

on Sat., March 23 at 1 p.m. at the Matilda Joslyn Gage 

House, 210 East Genesee St., Fayetteville.

Sincerely,

Al Stirpe
Member of Assembly

5711 South Bay Road, Cicero, NY 13039 

452-1115 • Stirpea@assembly.state.ny.us

Name of nominee:

Address of nominee:

Zip Code: Telephone:

Email:

I wish to nominate the above named woman for Assemblymember Stirpe’s Women of  
Distinction Award in the following category:

 ❍ Business
 ❍ Education
 ❍ Humanitarian work
 ❍ Military service
 ❍ Community/civic affairs

 ❍ Health care
 ❍ Government
 ❍ Volunteer
 ❍ Other:________________________ 

_____________________________

Please give a description of the nominee and her contribution:

Name of nominating individual:

Address of nominating individual:

Zip Code: Telephone:

Email:

Please return this form to: Assemblymember Al Stirpe 
5711 South Bay Road, Cicero, NY 13039

Or you can fill this form out at: 
tinyurl.com/womenofdistinction2013

For more information on this or any other community issue, please  
call Assemblymember Stirpe at 452-1115 or email him at Stirpea@assembly.state.ny.us.


